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Albany, New York 

  
 November 20, 2023 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies and Magistrates 
 
SUBJECT:  Snowmobile Registration Stickers 
 

Snowmobile registration stickers for expiration year 2024 should be red. However, due to an error, 
some of the stickers were manufactured in light gray. As a result, there will be a mix of valid 
snowmobile registrations for expiration year 2024 with red stickers and gray stickers.  Each sticker is 
valid. However, DMV strongly recommends against relying on the stickers alone to determine 
whether the registration is valid. The registration record should be checked electronically to 
determine validity.   

Samples of the sticker with the correct color (red) and the incorrect color (gray) are shown below: 

                            

 

Please share this information with appropriate staff. Thank you.   

Mark J.F. Schroeder 
Commissioner 


